
Port of Spain, March 11, 2014 

Notice to Shareholders of  

Scotiabank Trinidad and Tobago Fixed Income Fund Inc. 

Scotiabank Trinidad and Tobago Growth Fund Inc. 

Scotiabank Money Market Fund 

Scotiabank US Dollar Bond Fund 

Scotiabank Global Growth Fund 

Scotiabank US Growth Fund 

Scotiabank Canadian Growth Fund 

(collectively, the “Funds”) 

regarding changes to the board of directors of the Funds. 

The Funds wish to advise that Mr. Douglas Cochrane retired from the board of directors of the 

Funds on February 28, 2014. We thank Mr. Cochrane for his service and wish him all the best in 

his retirement. 

 


